From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 8.04 AM

To:

Subject: FW. Please stop current and future attempts to seal records!

Please note that any pleading filed as an attachment to e-mail will be treated as the original. Therefore, if a
filing is by e-mail attachment, it is not necessary to mail to the court the original of the document.

From: KD [mailto:keithdough@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 11:54 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Subject: Fwd: Please stop current and future attempts to seal records!

Dear Honorable WA Supreme Court,

We need to stop censoring court records, since those records tell the story about how we are really doing
as a society. I know what it is like to be personally attacked as a whistleblower and cases like Rich v.
Bellevue School District say Do Not Cite, even though I have a very similar ADEA claim involving a very
similar pattern of workplace bullying aimed at older workers.

The difference is that I exposed serious discrimination and dangerous safety violations (all confirmed by
LNI investigators) as an elected Union Officer for over 30 workers. I had a duty to report these matters
and I was attacked personally and professionally for doing so.

It's even more interesting since I offered mediation and ADR for the past four years, yet the district has
wasted well over $500,000 trying to obstruct justice and illegally denying me equal access to justice.

I'm the only one who has offered to take a polygraph test the whole time, because I grew up in an honest
family of teachers and law enforcement.

I have seen this same pattern of not publishing important cases in the 9th Circuit, since it involves the
very powerful Bellevue School District. I have extensive and verifiable proof that district officials
committed at least 3 Felonies: Perjury before an OAH Judge, Defamation/Libel/Slander which cost me
jobs in 2 school districts, and Destruction of Public Records.

We are a better state and country than to allow some wealthy and powerful interests keep the truth about
real court cases from going to the public citizens and taxpayers.

With respect,

Keith Dougherty
God Bless Washington and America
"With Liberty and Justice for All - not just the wealthy!”



